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Summary for children and young people 

Name: Eaton Hall Specialist Academy 
URN: SC038324 
Date of inspection: 6 June 2023 

Hello Everyone 
 
I recently came to Eaton Hall to inspect the residential provision. I would like to 
thank you all for being so welcoming and helpful throughout the visit.  
 
I really enjoyed my time in Fry, Coleman, Nelson and Lind houses. I was able to 
speak to many of you and it was wonderful to hear about how much pride you 
have in your school.  
 
Thank you to those who showed me around, I was really impressed with the Forest 
School and ‘thrive’ rooms. Your residence is vibrant, well-decorated and interesting. 
You gave me good feedback about your bedrooms and how much you enjoy your 
time with staff.  
 
I enjoyed playing football, playing games and watching Netflix with some of you.  
 
I have said that residence is ‘good’ as I could see that it is a superb place to be.  
 
I think this because you all have fantastic opportunities to undertake a varied and 
exciting range of activities. Mr Holloway was very enthusiastic and proud of your 
achievements when talking about some of your recent residential camps. I think 
the extraordinary range of activities you take part in does well to meet your 
interests and imagination. Good luck to those of you who will be taking part in 
‘bikeability’ courses and swimming tuition in the future.  
 
I like how motivated you all are to achieve your ‘earnies’ and I think this helps 
empower you to succeed in what you need to do.  
 
You are all making good progress in your education. I like how your routines in 
residence are planned to ensure that you all have dedicated time to read. 
 
Mr Lambert and Mrs Kirk are working extremely hard to make sure that you get the 
best experiences in residence and in school. It was a pleasure to see how staying 
in residence has helped you to make broaden your experiences and future goals.  
 
Best wishes 

   
      Mark 
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